
FROM THE QUARTERDECK  JULY 2012

	 Junior Week is upon us. One 
hundred and eighteen young sailors 
and their families along with lots of 
volunteers are spending time on our 
campus, participating in this program. 
Our Junior Week is one of the elements 
which sets our club apart from many 
others. This program has evolved 
over many years because of excellent 
leadership and support from a large 
number of our members.  While many 
of the volunteers have children or 
grand children participating in the 
program, several members see this as an 
opportunity to instill a love of our sport 
and donate their time. The location of 
FBYC and the ambience of our campus 
adds significant value to the experience 
of Junior Week. Our campus presents a 
safe environment in which children can 
operate with a lot of independence. The 
quality of our family oriented programs 
and the aesthetics of our facilities help 
to make our club very attractive for 
membership by young families.

	 I had the opportunity, recently, to 
visit another club in our immediate area, 
Greater Richmond Sailing Association 
located on Swift Creek Reservoir. On 
the weekend of June 9 and 10, John and 
Sharon Wake and Donna and I were guests 
of GRSA for their Invitational Regatta. 
John and Sharon were competitors in the 
Flying Scot Fleet and Donna and I were 
members of the race committee. The 
fleets participating in this event were 

Flying Scot, Thistles, Day Sailors and a 
Portsmouth Yardstick Class. Light air and 
very shifty conditions were experienced 
during the two days of racing. We very 
much enjoyed spending time with some 
great folks at the steak dinner served on 
Saturday night. Several of the teams we 
met will be competing in our Annual One 
Design Regatta in August. John said this 
was the only “away regatta” he’s been to, 
where he got to sleep in his own bed.

	 Jon Deutsch, our Laser guy, has 
recently been named as interim Secretary 
of the International Laser Class 
Association, North American component. 
FBYC is well known to the Laser Class 
as we host the Laser Masters and other 
championship events.  Jon has   done an 
outstanding job representing the Laser 
Fleet both at FBYC and on a regional 
and national level.  We congratulate Jon 
and know that he will bring the same 
commitment to the International Laser 
organization that he has brought to our 
Fleet.   

	 A respectable number of our 
members and offshore boats attended 
Southern Bay Race Week. By now, most 
of us are aware of the tornado which 
struck the Hampton waterfront and 
significantly damaged Hampton Yacht 
Club on Friday night ending the event. 
We are very grateful to know that no 
serious injuries to people were reported. 
We extend our good wishes to HYC 
and applaud their ability to get back in 
operation very quickly after the storm. 

	 Our Cruisers Participated in the 
Parade of Sail for Op Sail in Norfolk. 
George Sadler reported at the recent 
board meeting that this was a very 
impressive event. It is indeed a rare 
occasion to witness this many tall ships 
gathered in one location. Representatives 
of our Cruising Division were “in the 
thick of it” all weekend. Memories of the 
images they saw will last a long time.

	 The Leukemia Cup Regatta is 
set to be sailed on the weekend of July 
6th through the 8th. By now most folks 
planning to sail have already registered 
for this regatta, however, it’s not too 
late. Registration will be accepted at 
the Stingray Marina location on Friday 
evening the 6th.  We encourage all to 
support this fund raising event.

	 While the  calendar tells us that the 
year is now more than half over,  there 
is a lot of sailing left to do. This means 
that we still have volunteer openings 
for both large and small events. If you 
would like to donate your time for either 
AOD or Stingray, please contact David 
Hinckle (804-370-7650 or david@
blueprintingservicesva.com).  Please 
be advised that AOD and Stingray are 
not just for racers anymore, these are 
very important social functions as well. 
If you intend to enter your boat or crew 
on another boat, that’s great. You can 
also participate by registering with no 
boat and eat dinner and boogie with the 
bands as well. These are opportunities 
not to be missed.  

	 Until next time, here’s wishing you 
fair winds and following seas.

Alex
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FBYC BOARD HIGHLIGHTS   June 2012

Meeting called to order at 6:05 p.m. by Commodore Alex Alvis.

REAR COMMODORE – JOHN B. WAKE JR.

HOUSE – A gas grill has been donated by John Wake for use at Fannie’s 
House. Ted Bennett reported that repairs to the oven in the caterer’s kitchen 
have been completed.

DOCKS – The water and power are back on in the cut slip and the bulkhead 
replacement has been completed.

GROUNDS – A third dumpster will be in place for the next three months 
for recyclables only. There are seven new recycle cans in various places on 
the property. Noel Clinard suggested that a notice be included in the Log 
advising members of the recycling program.

WEB MASTER – Strother Scott has added event registration on the web 
site for all upcoming events except for Indian Summer, Laser Master’s, 
Wilton Creek Cruise and the Annual Party. He does not have item prices for 
those events yet. Strother’s Russian programmer, Eugene, has been able to 
perform about 30 hours of work on the web’s registration program in the 
past month.

MARKETING – Jay Buhl, David Hinckle and the Regatta committee have 
obtained sponsorships with Ullman Sales and with Chesapeake Railway/
Stingray Boat Works for Stingray. Jay has ordered or received quotes 
on various items for use at the AOD and Stingray regattas. The Stingray 
brochure has been published and Jay has marketed the event to Lin 
McCarthy, SpinSheet, Southside Sentinel, the web site and the Log.

OPERATIONS MANAGER – The Zodiac RIB has a rubber separation issue 
and Davis Boat Works is making warranty repairs.

VICE COMMODORE – GEORGE W. BURKE III

FLEET CAPTAIN – After reviewing the safety manual prepared by David 
and Alison Lennarz for the Junior program, Matt Braun believes it would 
be a good idea to create a similar safety program for the club and he plans 
to search for workable safety programs that can be used in creating one for 
FBYC.

OFFSHORE DIVISION – The Spring Series scoring has been completed. 
George Burke asked the Leukemia & Lymphoma Society contact person to 
send a list of the registrations for the Leukemia Cup Regatta to Paul Wash 
and Brad Miller so that they can build scoring forms.

ONE DESIGN DIVISION – Rob Whittemore needs a new PRO for the July 
4th race and he plans to find out if there is a club social event on July 4th or 
if someone in One Design should plan for an after-race social.

CRUISING DIVISION – There are two more cruises in June - the Father’s 
Day Cruise and a 2-night cruise up the Potomac. George Sadler gave 
an update on OpSail 2012. Six FBYC boats were right in the heart of 
everything all weekend and the cruisers thoroughly enjoyed the event. They 
participated in the Parade of Sail with the tall ships.

JUNIOR DIVISION – David Lennarz advised that he plans to use the Safety 
Manual and Risk Management policy during this summer’s Junior events. 
The first weekend of OptiKids was a great success and Junior Week begins 
on Monday with a total of 118 participants. The Opti and Laser Race Team 
coaches arrived on June 7 and David has received excellent reviews from 
team sailors and parents who have interacted with them. The Laser Race 
Team visited OpSail in Norfolk on June 10 because the Laser Race Team 

coach is a personal friend of the Captain of the Ecuadoran tall ship that 
is visiting in Norfolk. The Captain gave the race team a private tour of 
the ship. A Race Teams Kick-Off dinner was held at the club on June 9 
with approximately 70 sailors and families in attendance. A coordination 
meeting of the Opti Development Team was held at the club on June 9. 
One ODT coach, Will Bomar, worked during OptiKids to rave reviews. The 
other ODT coach, Ben Buhl, begins coaching soon. Jef Londrey and his 
volunteers are making last minute preparations for the Commonwealth of 
Virginia Junior Championship Regatta. A number of Chesapeake Bay clubs 
have confirmed they will have members in attendance.

REGATTA COMMITTEE – David Hinckle advised that registration is 
now on the web site for AOD and Stingray and he has the key people for 
leadership roles in place. There will be a pancake breakfast at the club on 
Sunday morning before the last day of the Stingray Point Regatta. David 
will meet with all of the PRO’s for both events to develop racing courses 
based on wind conditions. He still needs many volunteers.

OLD BUSINESS – Alex Alvis advised that the bulkhead project has 
been completed and that there were some cost overruns. The contractor 
has requested that the club pay approximately half of that cost. While the 
contractor was at the club, he gave Alex some ideas about fixing the Fishing 
Bay ramp. Alex discussed the three suggested methods but the club has no 
plans to make the repairs during this fiscal year.

NEW BUSINESS – Doug Anderson led a discussion to address the club’s 
volunteer participation policy. He believes there is some correlation between 
membership retention and volunteer involvement. Doug’s recommendation 
was to create a position of Volunteer Coordinator who would report directly 
to the Rear Commodore to enlist and/or assign members (new and existing) 
to specific events and to keep tabs on volunteer hours performed. The goal 
is to produce more participation from the membership. Doug is concerned 
about volunteer burn-out among those members who volunteer so often. 
There was some discussion about the volunteer tools already in place 
on the club’s web site and the fact that they are not being fully utilized. 
David Hinckle said there needs to be a way of reaching out to more of the 
members to get them involved. Rather than creating a new Board position, 
Alex Alvis said he preferred that each of the four Division Commanders 
name someone within their Division (could be themselves) to discuss ways 
of getting members to participate/volunteer. Alex said the task of getting 
more members to volunteer could be included in the job description of 
current Board members in each Division. Alex asked Matt Braun to lead 
in this effort.

There being no additional business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:35 p.m.

APPLIED FOR MEMBERSHIP:
Mr. David M. Graf Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. Daniel L. Herlihy
Dr. Christopher D. & Rev. Ann Willms

MEMBERSHIP CATEGORY 
CHANGED:
Mr. & Mrs. Marcus C. Jones III from 
Family 30-35 to Military

DEATH:
Mrs. Jessie H. McCathern

Membership News
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MEMORIAM / MEMBERSHIP / JUNIOR

In Memoriam
Jessie H. McCathern

11/3/1937 – 5/22/2012
	 Jessie H. McCathern passed away on May 22, 2012, following a brief 
illness. She was predeceased by a son, Hugh McCathern, in 2001. Jessie is 
survived by her husband of 54 years, William W. “Bill” McCathern, Jr.; a 
daughter, Ashley M. Ziviello and husband Al; two sons, Will McCathern and 
wife Maggie and Montague McCathern and wife Laurie; and grandchildren. 
Jessie cherished every opportunity to be involved with her children and 
grandchildren.

	 Jessie was born in Roanoke, VA and attended William & Mary. After 
Bill graduated from the University of Virginia, they moved to Richmond. 
Jessie and Bill joined Fishing Bay Yacht Club in May 1967. She, Bill and 
their children often sailed with other club members. Some of their sailing 
involved long distance races with club member George Anderson. Jessie 
was an avid reader and loved to travel and explore. In the late ‘70’s, she 
founded Cultural Circle, a membership travel/touring group, and conducted 
many tours to sites up and down the eastern seaboard.

	 A private memorial service will be held. Memorial contributions 
may be made to a charity of your choice. Sympathy cards may be sent to the 
family at P.O. Box 8346, Richmond, VA 23226.

REQUIESCAT IN PACE

Membership News You Can Use
Doug Anderson, Secretary/Membership Chair

	 Tempus fugit!  Supposedly, these were the first words Rip Van 
Winkle uttered when he awoke from his rather long nap.  For those not 
schooled in Latin, the expression translates as, “time flies.”   And for those 
Rip Van Winkles among us, you may be surprised to see all the changes 
going on at FBYC, and to realize that Opening Day has come and gone, 
the Spring Series of club races is over, and the Urbanna Race and picnic 
at Rosegill are history.  Opti Kids and Junior Week were maxed out.  The 
Long Distance Race Series and the One Design races are well underway.  
Cruising Division activities are in full swing.  Hopefully, you have sampled 
some or all of the above. 

	 Remember, FBYC is a participation center.  For 73 years our Club 
has stayed true to its mission statement (see page 8 of your Sailing Events 
and page 8 of your Year Book).  Our Club’s sailing and social events offer a 
wide, diverse variety of participatory opportunities.   And they afford all of 
us occasions for bringing along our family, friends and potential new Club 
members.  Participation is the operative word.

	 At the end of the day, your membership is what you make of it.  
Membership provides you a home base, a point of departure for launching 
into the natural world of boat, wind and water. While involvement enhances 
your sense of connectedness and provides you opportunities for meaningful 
relationships with folks who share your sailing interests, appropriating 
these opportunities is the challenge.  Follow your bliss; sailing is about 
freedom.

	 This sailing season still has much to offer; the annual Family 4th 
of July cookout, the 14th Annual Leukemia Cup Regatta, the upcoming 
73rd Annual One Design Regatta, and our uniquely own 18th Annual 
Stingray Point Regatta, a real gala event.  These are just the high profile 
events; there is so much more between now and Closing Day.  Your Sailing 
Events book is a must read.

	 And we are adding new members!  Through June, 2012 we added 12 
new individual and family members, with 3 more individual and families 
to be approved for membership at the July Board meeting.  And 4 of our 
members’ children have “graduated” to Junior Member status.  

	 Prospective Members are encouraged to see membership info on 
the Club website (fbyc.net).  In the line under the Logo, see “Club,” and 
in the drop-down menu, “Membership.”  FBYC welcomes applications 
for membership.

Opti Kids
	 Opti Kids 2012 kicked off on Saturday, June 9th with 32 outstanding 
children and their parents, grandparents and special friends.  Coach Mark 
Wensell and Coach Will Bowmar introduced the group to the Opti and had 
the group sailing around an alligator mark by the end of the first session!    
The group enjoyed an ice cream social, family dinner and a special 
appearance from a local pirate.  Many thanks to Coach Mark and Coach 
Will for giving so much of themselves to make these two weekend sessions 
so much fun for the club’s youngest sailors. Also a special thanks to all the 
parents, grandparents and special friends who volunteered their time on and 
off the water to assist.
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RACING

	 The 14th Annual Southern Chesapeake 
Leukemia Cup Regatta, hosted by Stingray 
Point Marina, is sponsored by Fishing Bay 
and the Stingray Harbour Yacht Clubs with the 
Wilton Creek Cruising Club as a new supporting 
sponsor. The event is sanctioned by CBYRA. 
Regatta events combine sailing with the 
critical task of raising money to fight leukemia, 
lymphoma, and other blood cancers. Since the 
inception of the national Regatta series in 1993, 
more than $25 million has been raised to fight 
blood cancers! 

	 Please visit www.leukemiacup.org/va 
for more details and easy online registration. 
Website registration cut off is Thursday, July 
5 at 6:00pm, but don’t despair, in-person 
registrations can still be accepted on Friday 
evening at Stingray Point Marina.  Contact 
Debbie Bridwell at Debbie.Bridwell@lls.org or 
673-5690 for more information.

Schedule
Friday, July 6, 2012
@Stingray Point Marina at 5:30 pm Registration 
check-in, heavy hors d’oeuvres by J&W 
Seafood, cash bar, Gary Jobson presentation. 
Tickets are $25/person (incl. 2 drinks)

Saturday, July 7, 2012
@Fishing Bay Yacht Club
Racing begins at 11:00am
@Stingray Point Marina 
Grand Gala and Awards Ceremony begins at 
5:30pm. Silent & Live Auction, evening includes 
dinner, music by Premier, dancing, awards, and 
cash bar. Dinner tickets are $20/person (One 
dinner ticket included with Registration) 

Sunday, July 8, 2012
@Fishing Bay Yacht Club
Racing begins at 11:00am
@Stingray Point Marina 
Post race activities & awards presentation will 
follow the final race.

 
 

14th Annual Southern Chesapeake 
Leukemia Cup Regatta

Presenting Sponsor: SunTrust Bank
July 6-8, 2012

Rob Whittemore winning Selby Bay Flying Scot Summer Solstice regatte with crew Kevin Clark. 
Len Guenther/Jon Deutsch finished 4th and Barb Guenther was on Race Committee.



RACING
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Stingray Point Regatta
and Labor Day weekend for all!

Fishing Bay Yacht Club,
August 31, September 1,2 2012

www.FBYC.net

	 Fishing Bay Yacht Club is proud to introduce our new and improved Stingray Point Regatta!  Racing has been extended to three days to include an 
optional Distance Race on Friday.  Last year’s event was terrific and this year will be even better!  Come join us for a Labor Day weekend packed with first 
class socials beginning Friday evening to include cocktail parties, nice dinners, live entertainment, and a traditional Labor Day cookout on Sunday!

Schedule of Events

	 Thursday  1300     Early Arrivals Welcome!

	 Friday					     Saturday				   Sunday
	 0900        Check in            		  0800 	 Breakfast			  0800	 Breakfast                                       
	 1300        Distance Race      		  1100	 Race Day One               	 1000	 Race Day Two                             
	 1700        Check in                                      	 1600	 Post Race Cocktails 		 1500	 Post Race Cocktails
	 1800        Skippers Meeting                       	 1900	 Dinner – Event Tent        	 1600	 Traditional Labor Day
	 1830        Welcome Reception			   Followed by Awards &		  Cookout, Awards, 
	 1900        Casual Dinner by the water		  Live Entertainment			   Entertainment
			             Followed by Awards &              
			             Live Entertainment 

	 Stingray Point Regatta and Labor Day weekend Celebration is a must event for all Bay Racers, Cruisers and families!  This is a perfect way to wrap 
up your summer with fellow sailors and families.

	 On line registration begins May 30th.  Due to the extended Racing, enhanced Socials and Live Entertainment we expect record attendance so early 
reservations are strongly recommended.

Event Chair:     David S. Hinckle (david@blueprintingservicesva.com)
www.fbyc.net/Events/2012/08.31.offshore/ssi.dtml



	 The New York Yacht Club has announced the rededication of two 
historic trophies as perpetual awards for its U.S. Qualifying Series and 
International Cup events.  The trophies are those awarded to the storied 
racing yacht Resolute in 1915 for winning the Long Island Series, and 
for her performance in the NYYC Cruise that same year.  Resolute was 
designed by the legendary Nathanael Herreshoff for a NYYC syndicate to 
contend for the 1914 America’s Cup, and christened by Grace Vanderbilt.  
She defeated all contenders in the 1914 Trial, including Vanitie and 
Defiance, and set a new course record; but the onset of WWI caused the 
race to be postponed.  She prevailed again in the Trials and, ultimately, the 
Cup in 1920, defeating Shamrock IV.  The former trophy will be awarded 
to the winner of the 2012 USQS, and thereafter to successive winners.  The 
latter has been rededicated for the Invitational Cup itself.  

	 Twenty-four U.S. yacht clubs, including Fishing Bay, will compete 
for the Resolute Cup in the USQS on September 4-8, at NYYC’s Harbour 
Court in Newport RI.  The top three finishers in that series will be invited 

to participate in the Invitational Cup in 2013 with larger crews in Swan 42s.  
NYYC has observed, as an indication of the quality of racing in the 2010 
qualifying series (in which Fishing Bay competed), the three winners from 
that year placed 3rd, 4th and 5th in the 2011 Invitational Cup the next Fall.

	 The 2012 series will be sailed in Sonars and J70s.  In preparation for 
the 2012 series, the FBYC Team of Blake Kimbrough, Matt Braun and John 
Wake will sail a combination of the three remaining big 2012 Sonar events, 
including the Marblehead NOOD, the NE Championship in Falmouth MA, 
and the Sonar North Americans in Rochester, NY, as well as practice in 
Fishing Bay, Annapolis and Newport in the new J70.

	 The Campaign is still seeking support from individual members to 
fund the logistics of travel and coaching for these events.  Contributions can 
be sent to Fishing Bay Yacht Club, P.O. Box  29186, Richmond, VA 23242, 
Attn: NYYC Campaign, by check payable to “FBYC” with the notation 
“NYYC Campaign”.  Many thanks to those who have already contributed.

New York Yacht Club Rededicates 
Historic Resolute Trophies to the USQS 

and The International Cup
By Noel Clinard, USQS Campaign Coordinator

RACING
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CRUZIN CORNER
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	 It isn’t often that a cruise planned for months comes off without 
a hitch, but this year’s Southern Bay Cruise did just that.  Even the stars 
aligned for us with the transit of Venus becoming visible as the clouds 
parted just in time for each boat to witness this infrequent phenomenon.

	 Six boats from FBYC’s Cruising Division enjoyed a pretty 
spectacular time of it when they joined OpSail 2012 in Norfolk, Va. this 
June. After a convivial pre cruise dinner and Capt.’s briefing on June 4th, 
a night at anchor in Mobjack Bay, and the generous hospitality of Norfolk 
Yacht and Country Club, Destiny, Tender Mercies, Fandango, Anneleise, 
Wings, and Kittiwake joined the very large and colorful Rendezvous Fleet 
of OpSail just off Old Point Comfort on June 8th. 

	 This year’s OpSail was a commemoration of the War of 1812 and 
drew a huge international fleet of naval vessels as well as many other vessels 

representing a wide variety of government and private organizations.  As 
official participants of the Rendezvous Fleet, and braving cannon salutes 
from the USS Wasp, we escorted the tall ship from the state of Delaware, the 
Kalmar Nyckel, down the Elizabeth River to her berth in Portsmouth.  

	 Following this, we proceeded to our assigned dockage in Norfolk, 
where we all enjoyed the social activities that the city of Norfolk had 
scheduled for the participants, took advantage of the opportunity to tour the 
tall ships, explored Norfolk, and witnessed a fantastic fireworks display.

	 In addition to socializing among themselves and with other boats 
on the dock, many of the FBYC boats were able to host friends and family 
while docked in Norfolk; all in all, it was a great, spirited time for everyone. 

OpSail Southern Bay Cruise
George and Frances Sadler

Captain’s Choice 3 Day Cruise
July 12th - 15th

 
	 It’s the height of the season and we hope to have excellent 
participation in this two night cruise with kickoff dinner at The Club on 
Thursday night.  
 
	 The wind will dictate the ultimate destination, but if it cooperates, 
Onancock on the Virginia Eastern Shore, and Horn Harbor on the Great 
Wicomico (great seafood and the best prime rib to be found anywhere on 
The Bay) will be at the top of the list.
 
	 Check your calendars and make plans to join trip leaders Andy and 
Ellen Soyars asoyars@verizon.net for what promises to be a fun weekend 
on the water.
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• Protected harbor with 240 sailboat slips
• On Broad Creek — easy Chesapeake Bay access 
• 33 acre park-like setting with swimming pool, 

3 bath houses and internet wifi
• Friendly, well-managed facility
• ABYC certified boat yard next door
• Home of the Stingray Harbour Yacht Club
• Slips available on an annual basis, 

ranging from $1,700 — $3,300

• Engine Repairs, Custom Fabrication, Woodworking
• Blister repair, Annual Services, Awlgrip® & Imron®

• Rigging Services, AC & Refrigeration
• 25 ton travel lift for boats 

up to 50' with 15' beam
• 200+ boat capacity
• Sheltered and secure

19167 General Puller Hwy, Deltaville, VA 23043
804-776-7272 • stingraypointmarina.com

19047 General Puller Hwy, Deltaville, VA 23043
804-776-7070 • stingraypointboatworks.com

SAIL HOME TO STINGRAY POINT

Stingray Point Marina Stingray Point Boat Works

804.776.7575
Deltaville Marina

274 Bucks View Lane
Deltaville, VA 23043

www.annapolisyachtsales.com

Dealer for Harbor Daysailers • Greenline Hybrid
Beneteau Sail & Power • Sabre Yachts

HARBOR 20 DAYSAILERS
Fast, Family, Fun

Also Available: Harbor 25 and Harbor 30

Get on the H2O in an    
Go with Long & Foster 's  BEST, Ask for :

One owner, well maintained 3BR, 2 bath 
waterfront home with HUGE Piankatank 
River views in desireable Fishing Bay area of 
Deltaville. Private dock with boat lift and jet 
ski lift. Fabulous year round beach house 
with open floor plan, 1st floor Master BR, & 
waterside decking overlooking this 
incredible view. $679,000

www.DeltavilleRealEstate.com

WILL or BONNIE VEST

804-370-0265  804-339-5282



15% 
Discount
 for FBYC 
Members!

FBYC MEMBERS
SAILORS!

FBYC MEMBER ROB SLOTNICK
ROB@THECOOLERATTIC.COM
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Chesapeake
Yacht Sales

 Large Inventory Pre-owned Power & Sail   
          (804) 776- 9898  www.cysboat.com

New Catalina 355
$209,978 

‘09 Mainship Pilot 31/355
$183,474

1985 Passport 47
$ 159,000

2005 Tiara 36
$255,000

Under Contract

Beautifully crafted cedar waterfront home on the Piankatank River • 
Privately situated on over 2 lush acres in natural setting • Open fl oor plan 
with impressive wood beam detailing • Wonderful waterside screen porch 
• 1st fl oor waterfront master suite • 3 guest bedrooms ~ 2 full baths ~ 
offi  ce/sitting room • Incredible panoramic sunset Piankatank River views • 
Quality dock and protected shoreline with 4-5 ft. MLW.

PIANKATANK RIVER LODGE

IsaBell K. Horsley 
Real Estate, Ltd.

Neena Rodgers, Realtor, ABR
804-436-2326

neenasrealestate@gmail.com
www.neenasrealestate.com

ENJOY CARE-FREE WEEKENDS or full-time living in this move-in condition 
condo of 2,362 sq. ft.; plus, bring your boat! One of few condos in community 
with deeded boat slip. Overlooks creek. Oak floors in main living area, fireplace. 
Solid surface countertops. 1st floor Master Suite. Garage, carport. Home warranty. 
Community pool, tennis. $363,900 Elizabeth Johnson 804-240-5909. 

Equal Housing Opportunity

WATERFRONT AND ESTATE BROKERS
Elizabeth Johnson (804) 240-5909

www.WaterfrontandEstate.com

Pool Party on
Jackson  Creek

Relaxing Getaway 
Minutes to Chesapeake Bay
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FOR SALE: 1982 Columbia 8.3 Free Enterprise 
owner seeks a member to buy 1/2 share in partnership 
in the boat. 27 ft. sloop on the W. Pier. Roomiest 27 
ft. boat around cruise air. Asking $5,000. Call Eliot 
Norman, 804-721-7851.

FOR SALE: 1985 Hobie 18’ and trailer. Average 
condition. Asking $1,200 or BO. Contact Jim 
Morrison, 804-739-6062.

FOR SALE: Lewmar Pro 700 anchor windlass. Used 
but works fine. $150. Call Bev Crump, 783-6804.

FOR SALE: Raymarine Ray53 VHF Radio. Fixed 
mount 25/1 Watt power output. New in original box. 
Retail price is $189 will sell for $100. Ted Bennett 
tbennett@ideaweavers.com, 804-516-1144.

FOR SALE: Avon Dinghy roll up. Al. floor. 9.2 ft. 
plus Honda 2 hp. 4 stroke motor $1000. Gordon 
Nelson 804-462-0095 grnsail@aol.com.

FOR SALE: 1998 40th Anniversary Edition 13’ 
Boston Whaler Hull number 129. New woodwork 30 
hp Mariner 2 wstroke engine. Completely refurbished 
galvanized trailer and cover $7,500. Contact James 
Jacob, 703-628-6718 or jljacob@me.com.

FOR SALE: Magma marine stainless steel propane 
grill and cover. 15” diameter. Little use. Came with 
current boat but already had one. These things last 
forever. I’ve had my other one for 20 years and use 
it a lot. $100. Call John Koedel III 804-338-1158.

FOR SALE: Mobjack #493. Multiple National 
Championship winning and runner-up boat. Set up 
for racing with all control lines lead back to skipper’s 
position. Boat has been stored for past 10 plus years. 
Two sets of sails, one set of lightly used Quantum 
Sails and an older set of practice/day-sailing sails. 
Reasonable offers will be considered. 804-387-7607 
or robert.whittemore@yahoo.com.

FOR SALE: Flying Scot (Hull Number 5415): 
Built 2001 by Flying Scot Inc. White hull and deck 
with navy striping. Schurr sails and spinnaker. 4 hp 
Mercury outboard with mount included. Original 
Long trailer. Red anti-foul bottom paint. Swim ladder. 
Dry sailed. Very good condition. Sailor tailor original 
cover. $11,000 or best offer. Contact: Chris Rouzie, 
757-869-2309 (cell) or chris.rouzie@thalhimer.com.

FOR RENT: Waterfront townhouse condo, with 3 
BR and 2.5 Baths, in Jackson Creek Harbor, fully 
equipped, sleeps 8, $1,100 per wk., $3150 per mo., 
including utilities, plus $85 cleaning fee, avail. May 
to September. Contact Noel Clinard, 804-788-8594 
or nclinard@hunton.com

FOR RENT: Stove Point cottage on Fishing Bay with 
shared small boat dock.  3 BR, 2 baths, attached bunk 
house with bath and outside shower can accommodate 
another 6.  $1,500 per week, including utilities, plus 
$85 cleaning fee.  Contact Tad Thompson, 804-240-
4993 (cell) or 804-784-3493 (home).

FOR RENT: Beach Front Condominium with 2 BR 
and 2 full baths at Windmill Point. This condominium 
is fully equipped and sleeps 6 and has incredible views 
of the Chesapeake Bay. Will rent for $900 per week or 
will make a week long trade for a 30 foot plus sailboat 
that sleeps 5. Call Michael Calkins at (804) 355-1550

FOR RENT: Spacious Stove Point cottage on 
Fishing Bay. 4 BR, 3 full baths, plus detached guest 
house with bedroom and full bath. Pool and new 
dock, magnificent sunsets! Available most of July, 
all of August and September. $1500/week plus $100 
cleaning fee; price reduction for rentals of 1 month 
or more. Contact Nancy Potts: 860-767-2991 (home), 
860-395-6451 (cell), or email nanpotts@comcast.net.

CONDO FOR RENT: Premier 2nd Floor, Waterfront 
Unit, at Jackson Creek Condos, overlooking entrance 

channel. LR, DR, Kitchen, Master BR with Qn., 
Guest BR with Twins, and 2 full Baths.  Spectacular 
high view from huge new composite deck.  Fully 
furnished and equipped.  Gas Grill, Wash/Dry, HVAC. 
Twelve month lease at $1,100/mo. or Seasonal lease 
at $3,700/mo. July 1 through September 30. Plus 
utilities.  Contact: Noel Clinard: 804 338 4066, or 
nclinard@hunton.com.

WANTED: The Deltaville Maritime Museum 
is seeking boat and car donations. All proceeds benefit 
museum and park programs and future development.

FOUND: During Commonwealth of Virginia Junior 
Championship Regatta: Ray Ban Sunglasses. To 
identify and claim contact David Lennarz, 757-876-
0992 or email fbycjrsailing@gmail.com.
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BURGEES FOR SALE
Prices include shipping and handling.

SIZE COST

X-Small: 8" x 12" $20

Small: 10" x 15" $23

Medium: 12" x 18" $26

Large: 16" x 24" $32

X-Large: 24" x 36" $70

Make checks payable to:
FBYC, P.O. Box 29186, Richmond, VA 23242

Junior Week Teamwork

FBYC TRADEWINDS



P.O. Box 29186
Richmond, VA 23242-0816

«seq»

«nameline»
«streetaddress1»
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